
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Due to me being away with Class 4 being on residential this week we did not have a certificate 
assembly this afternoon, but will catch up in the next couple of weeks if your child has brought something 
in, or is having a birthday.  
 Next Friday there will not be an assembly either due to us holding an Art Exhibition in the hall. 
Details of this were shared last week but are also below if you missed it. 
 
Nature’s Rainbow Art Exhibition - A message from Mrs Wright and the Eco-
Committee 
 Please join us for an art exhibition in our school hall celebrating nature, 
featuring beautiful pieces created by Harewood C of E Primary School children. 
Each artwork will be available to families for purchase through cash donations. 
All proceeds will be used to improve the wellbeing of our children, funding 
essential activities and resources. Experience creativity while supporting a vital 
cause, ensuring a brighter future for our children. 

 
Dates and Times 

Friday 21st  June from 2:30pm to 3.45pm 
and  

Monday 25th June from 8.40am until 9.10am 
 
 The Green Team 
Eco-Committee 

 
Class Photographs 
 Next Wednesday is our Class Photographs day. Please can the children make sure 
they come in full school uniform and looking smart. Year 6 will need to bring both their 
normal school jumpers and their Leavers Hoodies for the photos. 
 

Sports Day 
 We are planning to hold Sports Day on Tuesday 25th June starting at about 1.15pm. Like in previous 
years, the children will take part in a number of activities round the playgrounds with children from other 
classes and then take part in the traditional races. It would be great if families can join us for the 
afternoon.  
 We are hoping for good weather (which maybe a big ask at the moment). If the weather is poor or 
the field too slippery for events, we have a backup date of Tuesday 2nd July. It is always difficult to know 
what is best with unsettled weather, but we will keep families updates as best we can. 
 
PTA Updates 



 

 Ice Cream Fridays are back! Thank you to all the families that have already donated for bun sales and ice 
creams together. If you haven't, you can still do bank transfer for ice creams directly to the PTA account, £5 
please for the whole summer term. Harewood School PTA, Sort 08-92-99, Account 67206591. IMPORTANT: 
If you are new to school, please let us know of any allergies as soon as possible. 
 

 Our PTA Summer Fair is on Friday the 5th of July from 3:15pm, please save the date!! Hopefully you will have 
seen copies of the information this week either as the paper copy sent home or the emailed copy. If not, it is 
also on the homepage of the school website. We would like to make our Summer Fair a fantastic event so if 
you can offer any help either before the day or on the day, please speak to one of the PTA. Thank you 

 
  

 
‘Wellbeing Statement of the Month’ 

    June 2024 
 
 
 
 

 
Collective Worship Music When I Needed a Neighbour 
 This week’s song is called ‘When I Needed a Neighbour’, another popular hymn that has been 
around for many years. 
 The song ‘When I Needed a Neighbour’ is all about showing kindness and helping others, just like 
the story of the Good Samaritan in the Bible. In the song, it talks about being a good friend to people who 
are in need, whether they need food, clothes or just someone to care for them, we should be there for 
them. 
 
Here is the YouTube link for the song: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B7a7LdgRh-k  
 
Events and Upcoming Dates 
 

Date Event 

Tuesday 18th June Class 1 Environment Trip to Harewood 

Wednesday 19th June Class Photos Day 

Friday 21st June Class 4 Environment Trip to Harewood 

Friday 21st and  
Monday 25th June 

Art Exhibition in the Hall 

Tuesday 25th June  Sports Day (PM) 

Tuesday 2nd July Sports Day backup date 

Wednesday 3rd July Class 3 Jorvik Trip 

Friday 5th July PTA Summer Fair 

Tuesday 9th July Class 3 Italian Day 

Wednesday 10th July Class 2 Trip – Skelton Grange 

Thursday 11th July Summer Concert Afternoon 

Friday 19th July Final day for pupils 

 
Have a good weekend. 
Mr A. Ratcliffe  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B7a7LdgRh-k

